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In these difficult and challenging times that our beloved families in Gaza are going through, the
holiday season comes to remind us of the importance of praying for a blessed, peaceful and
joyful Christmas for our loved ones and community. May peace prevail for everyone.

Despite the sad circumstances, hope and solidarity remain the path to overcome challenges;
and because we know how much you love seeing your children rejoice, we appreciate your
presence in attending your children’s humble performance of Christmas Chants.

Please note that the invitation is just for parents, as this activity is not a celebration. We cordially
ask you to respect this request. The duration of the performance is around 10 minutes, followed
by arts and crafts for you and your children together.
We would like to inform you that our KG hours during the NOS exams remain the same. Waiting
class service continues as usual with the exception of NOS employees’ children.
Last but not least, we extend our deep gratitude to all of you for your generosity and ongoing
contributions and support of our Winter Goodwill Campaign. Your contribution helps make this
holiday season brighter and warmer. Hand in hand we can spread love and hope, making this
season an opportunity to provide help, support and care for those less fortunate. Thank you
again for your big-heartedness.

We wish you all a Blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year.
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